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PRAYER REQUESTS
1. Finishing strong!  Our ten-week summer camp season runs through August 8 — pray

for energy, joy, and endurance for our staff team as they love and lead well through
the final stretch.

2. Camp Mystic.  We’re grieving alongside the greater camp community after the recent
tragedy in Texas. Pray for peace and comfort for all  those impacted.

3. Fall ministry. Pray over upcoming BGCC events l ike Camp Access, summer staff
gatherings, and Man Camp: that each would be meaningful, Spirit-led, and full  of
connection.

4. Rental season.  Our calendar is full  of guest groups this fall  — pray for safety, smooth
logistics, and for l ives to be impacted on the BGCC property.

5. Story Campaign.  We’re nearing the $1 mill ion pledge mark! Pray for wisdom and
continued provision as we meet with donors and steward each financial gift with care.

GREAT SUMMER SO FAR! 
What an incredible summer it ’s been so far! From

five-year-old day campers to eighth-grade overnight
campers — and everyone in between — we’ve been
reminded daily that every camper has a story, and
BGCC is a place where those stories are not only

told, but embraced.

At the heart of it all  is our summer staff, the
lifeblood of our ministry. These teens and young

adults are l iving out what it means to be safe,
humble, engaged, and dependable, showing up

every day to radically invest in the campers
entrusted to us.

As one parent shared:
"BGCC has been a huge growth experience for my

daughter, and I was blown away by how supportive
and capable the counselors and staff were in

meeting her unique needs. Praising God for BGCC!"

Thank you for being part of what God is doing here
— your prayers, support, and encouragement make

it all  possible!



QUARTER 2 PROJECT HIGHLIGHTS
The Programming Director's House is
progressing well — we are set to finish
construction within the next three
months!
After discovering unexpected damage in
the spring, new roofs were installed on
Cabins 1–3. We util ized Chapter 3 funds
early to ensure everything was ready for
summer campers.
The west side of the Dining Hall is
undergoing a significant renovation —
new double doors, windows, shingles,
and updated flooring are all  in progress
to make the space even more welcoming
and accessible!


